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Thursday 26
th

 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Whole School Open Event – Thursday 30
th

 June 2022 

As this term comes to an end, it is a chance to reflect on a busy year so far and I want to thank you 

for your continued support for your child and the school. The students have been a credit to 

themselves, and their community and we would like to take the opportunity to invite you to an Open 

Event.  

We are aware that many of you have not had the opportunity to visit the school and look around the 

site as would have taken place on an ‘Open Evening’. We have had to offer a virtual ‘Open Evening’ 
for the last few years due to Covid restrictions and this has therefore prevented us from welcoming 

you into our school.  

We will be running the Open Event on Thursday 30
th

 June, and it will run from 4.30pm through to 

6.30pm.  During the evening we will be showcasing our vision, values, and ethos, along with 

celebrating the hard work of our students and staff.  Areas of the school will be open, and we ask 

that you attend the evening with your child so they can take you on a personalised school tour, with 

them guiding you to where they have their own lessons and tutor time; there will be further whole 

school displays in the atrium.  

There will not be an opportunity for individual conversations with class teachers on the night due to 

the number of parents/carers who will be on site, so please use the usual communication methods if 

you need to ask any further questions.  

Due to the sheer numbers and take-up for this event, we have limited places and therefore we will 

need you to complete the online booking form by clicking here.  

We ask that for every student/sibling that attends, only two family members accompany them on 

the evening.  

There will be refreshments available to purchase on the evening with all the proceeds going to the 

school fund, which supports our Enrichment offer.  

All students, and staff, have worked very hard this term and a great deal of progress has been made 

in terms of achievement, sporting success and in activities outside the classroom. It is time for a 

well-earned break for everyone and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday 30
th

 June. 

Yours faithfully, 

S Kibble 

Mrs S Kibble 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=onNUZMViq0uKbYN8DZZYfMUfVtBJhapNu-sk0U0QKX9URElNVFRDTjlHNlBGWUlXM0kyQ1lLRU5GVy4u

